A July 27,2010
Via E-File

Ms. Carol Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: TON Services Inc. - Cancellation of Registration to Provide Intrastate Toll and Prepaid
Calling Services (UBI No. 601482493)]

Dear Ms. Washburn;

This letter requests the immediate Cancellation of Registration on behalf of TON Services Inc. to
provide Intrastate toll and prepaid calling services within the state of Washington. TON has ceased all
regulated operations as of July 2010. TON Services Inc. offered prepaid calling card services sold only at
Flying J travel plazas, and had no presubscribed customers. Therefore, no customer notice was required.

Information has been posted at all Flying J travel plazas, on TON Services Inc.’s web site, and is available
in TON’s customer service department upon request to instruct persons with outstanding card balances on
how to contact customer service to obtain balance information and any refunds.

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 740-3033 or
via email to akemp@tminc.com.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

—

W/
“Marie Kemp
Consultant to\TON Services Inc.

cc: Gary Barlow, Chief Financial Officer
file:  TON - IXC - WA
tms:  WAIi1001
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